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July 6,2018

Maria Dent

Nevada State Director, AARP
5820 S. Eastern Avenue, #190
Las Vegas, NV 89119

Re: City of Reno AARP/WHO Age-Friendly/Livable Community Application
Dear Director Dent:

It is my pleasure to write a letter of support for the City of Reno’s AARP/WHO Age-
Friendly/Livable Community Application. As you know, Washoe County has
approximately 88,000 residents above the age of 60, which is just over 21% of our
total population in the region. Currently, our Chair of the Reno Senior Citizen
Advisory Committee, Donna Clontz, is submitting an application for our 9-member
committee which is appointed by the City of Reno City Council. The City of Reno
City Council, and our committee, have been fully committed to following through
with this application and I truly support their efforts for the City of Reno and for
our region. Therefore, I am writing to fully support the efforts of the Senior Citizen
Advisory Committee as they seek external funding to assist with one of the fastest
growing states for seniors and in one of the fastest aging communities in the nation.

Kindest regard%
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Hillary Schieve
Mayor, City of Reno



